J. H. ELDER

BOX 950
MIDLAND , TEXAS

May 31, 1955

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.

Proration Manager

New Mexico Oil Conservation Comm.
Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Your letter May 25 received.

We have not as yet plugged the Shugart #2. If your man has been
so informed it is a mistake as we have not plugged same, and as

I previously stated to you, on this particular well the cement was
circulated to the top of the ground.

Yours very truly,

JHE:ja



